
Saturday 31 August

Bell Homes would like to invite you to Sutton St Nicholas Village Hall for our

ST

LAND AT THE LANE

Public Exhibition

FREE REFRESHMENTS WILL BE PROVIDED

After attending a meeting with the Councillors of Sutton St Nicholas in May,
have further developed proposals to bring forward the sustainable

redevelopment of a parcel of land at Land at The Lane, Sutton St Nicholas, following
the Neighbourhood Development Plan earmarking the land for residential
development and PreApp discussions held with Herefordshire Council.

You are invited to attend the public exhibition to be held at the Sutton St Nicholas
Village Hall. The exhibition will be held on Saturday 31st August 2019 between 9am -
1pm. Your valued feedback on the proposals is sought prior to submission of the Full
Planning Application.

Representatives from the design and sales team will be present to discuss the
emerging proposals and try to answer any questions you may have.

We look forward to seeing you there!
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